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SGX Resources Announces Head Office Move  

and Changes to Management 
 
TSX-V: SXR 
January 23, 2015 
 
WINNIPEG, MANITOBA – Dale Ginn, President and CEO of SGX Resources Inc. (the 
“Company”), today announced that that the Company is closing its Winnipeg office and moving 
to a new head office in Toronto, Ontario. In connection with this move, a new interim Chief 
Financial Officer will be retained to replace its current Winnipeg-based Chief Financial Officer, 
Gary McDonald, effective January 30, 2015. In addition, the Company has eliminated the 
position of Executive Chairman, which is currently held by Hugh Wynne. Mr. Wynne will remain 
as a director of the Company. 
 
The board of directors of the Corporation wishes to thank Mr. Wynne and Mr. McDonald for their 
services as officers of the Company. 
 
 
For further information contact Dale Ginn, CEO at (204) 794-5818, Investor Relations at  
1-888-749-4621 or visit www.sgxresources.com. A copy of this press release will be made 
available on the Company's web site and will be filed with SEDAR.  
 
NOTE: The information in this release may contain forward-looking information under applicable 
securities laws. This forward-looking information is subject to known and unknown risks, 
uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results to differ materially from those 
implied in the forward-looking information.  
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of the contents of this News Release. 


